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Dear Nightingale Families,  
 

.  
 

Our report is published and we are thrilled!  We have received many messages of CONGRATULATIONS from you 
and the wider community. Thank you so much for your support. We really do appreciate it. It’s been a team effort 

and our families are part of that team so thank you. 
 

The Junior School reported a very good day and we hope that the children enjoyed their time at their new schools. 
Those who moved up during our transition morning had a lovely time and are now looking forward to September.  
Thinking of those who might need a bit more help with the transition please ask the future class teacher about a 
transition book for over the Summer.  We also welcomed our Nuthatch children and new children to the 
Kingfisher class this week and the Nursery have had Stay and Plays ready for their September starters.  We are 
very excited about the new term but of course, as always,  feeling a bit emotional about our Year 2s ‘flying the 
nest’ 
There are lots of lovely things happening over the next two weeks and they are in the date list which is at the end 
of the newsletter – please put the dates in your diary and we will do our best to remind you on the socials. 
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone on Monday. 
Best wishes  
Mrs Hutt, Mrs Boyce & The Nightingale Team 

 

FLOCK STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐
Remember to keep the FLOCK values this weekend. 

We would like to nominate our amazing support staff this week as our FLOCK stars – all the 

staff working in school are absolute stars – the admin staff, the kitchen staff and our 

 



Teaching Assistants and Nursery Staff, our MSAs, our Caretaking Team, Conker Club and 

our volunteers and students --- all FLOCK STARS ALL DAY LONG  

 

⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 
Pastoral Support 

Mrs Dobson, our Family Liaison Advisor, oversees and can support with attendance matters, routines and   behav-
iour, family support or is always happy to listen and support with any concerns you or your child may have.   If you 
would like to make an appointment to meet with her, please contact her directly at the email address below.   
 
 Ldobson@istnorfolk.co.uk  
 

 

Dates for the diary 
 

July 2023 

Tuesday 11.07.2023 Reading Challenge Assembly 

Friday 14.07.2023 Friends Event – Year 2 leavers – ‘water extravaganza’ 

Monday 17.07.2023 Friends Event – Year 2 leavers disco. 

Tuesday 18.07.2023 RSPCA – school visit 

Friday 21.07.2023 School closes for summer holiday 
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Term dates 

 
 

 


